
Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

PR2 and SL2 Extensions Hayden Gulch 

Kawcak, Miranda <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com> Thu, May 6, 2021 at 11:48 AM
To: "Lynch - DNR, Tabetha" <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

Hi Tabetha,

We are getting closer with the PR and getting details sorted out with the Town. Please extend PR2 to June 4th

and SL2 to June 18th, 2021.

 

Next week works for us!

[Quoted text hidden]


